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My family has been riding all over Oregon state for most of my life. We have recently 

moved to La Pine to access more riding. Passing this bill would be a huge benefit for 

many towns in Oregon who are very rural. These vehicles are used for farming and 

work along with recreation. The passing of this bill would benefit many towns and 

businesses with the tourism it brings. I fully support this bill. I hope we follow in the 

steps of many other states we travel to. Montana, Wyoming, Utah, Arizona 


